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Slovenia

Projeto de Intervenção de Portugal

Portugal would like the welcome the delegation of Slovenia and thanks it for its report.

Portugal congratulates Slovenia for its strong commitment to the protection of human rights and, in particular, for its leading role on the promotion of the rights of older persons, including here in Geneva.
Portugal recommends that Slovenia:

· develops community-based and people-centred mental health services which, in line with the CRPD, respect the rights, will and informed preferences of persons with mental health conditions or psychosocial disabilities;
· guarantees full access to and improved quality of health, social services, and education to migrants, irrespectively of their migratory status, and implement alternative measures to deprivation of liberty for all migrant children.
Portugal would like to wish Slovenia a successful Review.

Thank you, Mr. President.
